
Volunteer photographer, Jill Bennett, has captured memories for these sailors and 
volunteers, convey the awesomeness of high school sailing and most importantly, make 
it into a picture frame or two in the living rooms of some grateful families. 
 
Team are welcome to use the photos and may be published in a newspaper, sailing 
blog, for-profit website so long as they give proper photo credit to Jill Bennett. 
 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/jN3DPhL9YMVx8bpC3 
 
 
	


